
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

OFFICE FOR EMERGENCY M A N A G E M E N T

OFFICE OF ECONOMIC STABILIZATION
WASHINGTON, D. C.

October 23, 1942
JAMES F. BYRNES

Director

Dear Mr. Eccles:

The next meeting of the Economic Stabilization
Board will take place on Thursday, October 29.

We shall discuss two subjects:

!• The effect of wage stabilization
upon the migration of labor.

2. The control of agricultural wages.

I have asked Chairman McNutt of the War Man-
power Commission to meet with us for these discussions.

All the members of the Board are, of course,
extremely anxious to have a full expression of your
views upon these vital matters.

Sincerely,

irector

Hon. Marriner S.
Federal Reserve Board
Washington, D. C.
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